
BOROUGH OF ALLENHURST 
NOTICE 

NOTICE is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Borough of 

Allenhurst to be held on Tuesday, July 26, 2022 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next 

Board of Commissioners Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 9, 2022 at 7:30pm.  

 

Donna M. Campagna 
Borough Clerk/Administrator 
Allenhurst Borough 


